


Further information for clinicians regarding Queensland Health's response to COVID-19 can be found 
at: https://www.health.qld.gov.au/clinical-practice/guidelines-procedures/novel-coronavirus-qld­
clinicians. 

Queensland Health, with wide consultation has produced various guidance to assist in health care 
providers to make decision about the infection prevention and control management of patients, 
residents and clients during the COVID-19 pandemic. These guidance documents are current and 
have been updated as evidence has evolved. The Chief Health Officer Public Health Directions 
prevail where there is any difference between the guidance and the directions. Please use the 
following information to access this guidance: 

overarching infection prevention and control for COVID-19 can be found at this website 
address: https://www.health.qld.gov.au/ data/assets/pdf file/0038/939656/qh-covid-19-
I nfection-control-gu idelines. pdf. 

guidance for the aged care sector is found on the Queensland Health website at this address: 
https://www.health.qld.gov.au/clinical-practice/guidelines-procedures/novel-coronavirus-qld­
clinicians/aged-care-sector. 

Chief Health Officer public health directions are found here: 
https://www.health.qld.gov.au/system-governance/legislation/cho-public-health-directions­
under-expanded-public-health-act-powers. 

Queensland Health appreciates your organisation's continued efforts in working under challenging 
circumstances arising from the impacts of COVID-19 on the Queensland community. Queensland 
Health recognises the short notice given regarding these changes, and acknowledges your 
organisation's and its members' responsiveness. However, a quick response to the latest 
circumstances is considered an important measure to contain any further exposure and to avoid 
further restrictions. 

Yours sincerely 

JANE HANCOCK 
COVID-19 Health System Response Lead 
COVID Response Division 
Queensland Health 
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